
                                 
 

THE INSTITUTE OF CRIMINOLOGY, UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE 
is pleased to extend an invitation to attend the 

 

Twentieth Annual Bill McWilliams Memorial Lecture 

 
 

Helping, Holding and Hurting: 
A Dialogue about Penal Supervision 

 

with 

Fergus McNeill 
Professor of Criminology and Social Work, University of Glasgow 

 

and panellists with experience of being supervised 

 
Tuesday 27 June 2017 at 12.30pm for 2.00pm 

The Faculty of Law, University of Cambridge 
 

RSVP to Mrs Joanne Garner by 1 June on the enclosed card 
 (tel: 01223 335360  email: jf225@cam.ac.uk) 

With thanks to all those who have sponsored this year’s lecture.  We are most grateful. 
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